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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
13th December 2021 

 
Dear Parents 

 
As you are aware, the threat level has been increased to level 4. In view of the ‘tidal wave’ of the new Omicron 

variant.  School continues to work in bubbles but are also reverting back to our previous risk assessment. 

 
We understand that Parents will be a little bit worried especially with Christmas around the corner. With this in mind 

and because it is the end of term we have decided to offer a blended approach to school from tomorrow until the end 
of this week.  

 
Parents can therefore keep children at home form tomorrow if they wish. Children must be on remote learning in 

order to get their attendance mark unless they go to Nursery. 

 
All timetables will be on Tapestry for Reception and Showbie for years 1-6. Children can access all timetables, they 

will also be able to see at what time their face-to-face start and end of day sessions will be. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

We will still be going ahead with Christmas parties in year groups only. We are sending home secret santa presents 
today along with any Christmas makes they have made. 

 

We are hoping to be able to reduce numbers in school to support the whole Bowerham Community.  
 

We understand that not all parents will be able to facilitate home learning and will need to bring their children into 
school. However, for those that can we would urge you to, especially as we have a number of positive cases including 

at least two staff currently.  
 

You may wish to just send your child in for their party day, which is fine, as we do not want them to miss out.  

 
We hope you agree this is the best way forward for all our families.  

 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 
 

Jo Banks 

Year Group Morning call End of day call 

Reception 8.50am 2.45pm 

Year 1 9.20am 2.10pm 

Year 2 9.10am 2.50pm 

Year 3 9.30am 2.40pm 

Year 4 9.40am 2.20pm 

Year 5 9.00am 2.30pm 

Year 6 8.50am 2.00pm 
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